
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Mayor 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Wayne Ogle, Assembly President 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor~ 
FROM: Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director~ 

DATE: May 24, 2018 

RE: Amendment to Ordinance 2018-19, Appropriating Funds for Fiscal 
Year 2019 (Mayor) 

This serves to amend the School Revenue Capital Project Fund allocation on 
page 330. This decreases areawide asbestos abatement from $75,000 to $0.00 
and increases areawide flooring replacements/upgrades from $100,000 to 
$17 5,000, therefore not changing the total capital projects expenditures for the 
School Revenue Capital Project Fund . 

Areawide asbestos abatement 
Areawide flooring replacements/upgrades 

Thank you for your consideration. 

$[75,000] 
[1 00,000] 175,000 
[175,000] 175,000 


